
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 27, 2025 

 

 

3
rd

 Grade “Introduction to Instrumental Music Night” 

Tuesday, February 25, 2025 

6:30 P.M. Nesaquake Middle School Auditorium 

 

 

Dear Parents of 3
rd

 Grade Students: 

 

You are cordially invited by the Smithtown Central School District to participate in this year’s 

“Introduction to Instrumental Music Night.”  This is a wonderful opportunity for both you and 

your child to become familiar with the instrumental music program.  The evening presentation will take 

place on Tuesday, February 25
th

, at 6:30 p.m., in the auditorium at Nesaquake Middle School.   

 

This is a family presentation where you will meet with several of the music department teachers, who will 

provide you a broad overview of the elementary and secondary music programs.  In addition, high school 

students will demonstrate various band and string instruments, so as to provide you and your child with 

an opportunity to learn about their differences, qualities and the potential of performance. 

 

Should you be unable to attend this presentation, please feel free to address your questions to the music 

teachers in your elementary school.  In the upcoming weeks, presentations about the Band and Orchestra 

programs will also be held for the students at each elementary school. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, February 25
th

, 2025, for what promises to be an exciting 

and musical evening.   

 

Sincerely, 

    


